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March 13, 2019 
 
Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroz Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai - 400001 
 
Reference: Scrip Code: 500285 and Scrip ID: SPICEJET  
 
Dear Sir, 
 
Please find attached herewith official statement issued by the Company. 
 
This is for your information and further dissemination. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For SpiceJet Limited 
 
 
 
 
Chandan Sand 
Sr. VP (Legal) & Company Secretary 
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SPICEJET STATEMENT 
 

Consequent to the regulatory directive on the Boeing 737 Max, SpiceJet has already 
initiated grounding of its Max fleet. In order to cause least inconvenience to its 
passengers and also bring these aircraft to its maintenance base we expect to 
complete this exercise on or before 4 pm today.  
  
SpiceJet has presently announced cancellation of 14 flights for today and will be 
operating additional flights from tomorrow. Of the 76 planes in our fleet, 64 aircraft are 
in operations and we are confident of minimizing the inconvenience to our passengers 
and attain normalcy in our operations. 
 
While a majority of passengers affected as a result of these cancellations have been 
accommodated by SpiceJet on alternate flights, rest have been offered a full-refund. 
 
Safety and security of our passengers, crew and operations are of utmost importance 
to us and we are closely working with the regulator and manufacturer to resolve the 
matter. 


